
 
 

 

 

BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – Pink Shirt Day in BTPS – NEWS 
RELEASE – February 13, 2023 

Buffalo Trail Public Schools students and staff will be wearing pink shirts on February 22, 2023. 
Pink Shirt Day is recognized worldwide as a day to promote anti-bullying and inclusivity. Last 
year, BTPS hosted a division wide Pink Shirt Day logo contest and our division pink shirts were 
designed by Eva Slawson from Dr. Folkins Community School. 
 
BTPS brings awareness to bullying and lets students know that we do not tolerate bullying in 
our schools. We want our students to know that if they are a victim of bullying, reach out for 
help. Students are able to talk to a parent, teacher, or friend. All students in the province have 
access to the Kids Help Phone number which is 1-800-668-6868. 
 
BTPS takes a stand against bullying. We are proud that our students maximize student learning 
in a safe and caring environment, supported by a highly effective team. BTPS wants to create a 
safe and inclusive environment where all students feel valued and respected. 
 
Be kind to each other and speak out when you see bullying happening. BTPS cares about the 
wellbeing of our students and strives to ensure our schools are safe and caring. The division 
encourages everyone to join in the effort to promote kindness and end bullying in schools and 
communities. 
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